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2020 SCADA Global Meeting Program Update 
 

The 61st annual SCADA program was held under special circumstances. Despite 

COVID-19 restricting public events, US dental students were invited to participate in the research 

competition virtually. 

All US dental schools were invited to nominate a student to participate in the research 

competition in one of two categories – Clinical Science and Public Health Research and Basic 

and Translational Science. The participants submitted a complete portfolio for review to an 

international panel of judges, including an electronic copy of his/her research poster, a slide 

presentation, and a video of their oral presentation. Research projects were submitted by 51 

student clinicians and seven outstanding award winners were selected.  
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